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At VIVOTEK Inc., safeguarding your security is our utmost priority. As a 

prominent surveillance solutions provider based in Taiwan, we take pride in 

aligning with the National Defense Authorization Act (NDAA) and the Trade 

Agreements Act (TAA) to ensure the highest standards of cybersecurity and 

compliance for our valued customers. 

In response to the perceived cybersecurity risks addressed by the Interim 

Final Rule of the NDAA for the Fiscal Year 2019, VIVOTEK Inc. is unwavering 

in its commitment to providing products compliant with NDAA Section 889 and 

TAA alignment. Our dedication extends beyond mere compliance – it is 

embedded in our approach to cybersecurity, ensuring that our products meet 

the rigorous standards required for government and defense applications.. 

We take pride in emphasizing that all our product research, development, and 

manufacturing processes take place in Taiwan. This not only underscores  

our dedication to quality but also assures our customers that every VIVOTEK 

product is crafted with precision and reliability. 

Our relationship with our customers is built on a foundation of reliability, 

integrity, and consideration for their specific needs. We want you to have 

complete confidence in the security solutions we provide. VIVOTEK does not 

have OEM, ODM, or JDM relationships with the vendors listed in the NDAA, 

ensuring transparency and reinforcing the trust you place in us. 

VIVOTEK's commitment goes beyond offering products; it extends to 

providing NDAA Section 889 and TAA compliant solutions. We are dedicated 

to keeping you informed with regular updates on our compliance product list, 

which will be readily available on our website. Your peace of mind is not just 

our goal; it's our promise to you. 



 

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding NDAA compliance, TAA 

alignment, and VIVOTEK, please do not hesitate to contact us. Your trust is 

invaluable, and we are here to provide the support and information you need. 

Thank you for choosing VIVOTEK as your partner in security. 

 

Louis Liao  

Director of Product Planning Division, VIVOTEK Inc. 


